
PLATINUM HEALTH 

Welcomes new members 

from Bakubung 
Platinum Mine

During the past year, PH Stakeholder
Relations Manager, Kutlwano Lefakane, has
engaged extensively with BPM management
regarding the membership of its employees
to PH. The management of PH is excited to
have these employees as members
onboard with effect from 1 February 2021.

PH has extensive experience in providing
quality healthcare to its members in the
Platinum Mining Industry and is confident
that the new members from BPM will be
pleased with the scheme’s rich
benefits and affordable
contributions.


